September 2019
Dear Colleague,

I am the English as a Second Language (ESL) teacher who will be providing services for the English Language Learner (ELL) in your class.  I will provide English language instruction and support for the ELL in your class on specific days and times.  I do my best not to pull out the student during a special subject, however, I service multiple schools and trying to work around the special subjects schedule in every school is impossible.  

In this email, I have included information for the Language Line service.  This is a wonderful service available to DCPS.  If you need to speak with the parents of your ELL, and they don’t speak English, just follow the instructions on the sheet and an interpreter will be provided so that you can speak with the parents of your student.


Please do not send work with the student when I pick him/her up.  I am responsible for my own planning and instruction and am evaluated on that when my program coordinator comes to observe.  Therefore, I always come with a prepared lesson for the ELL.

If you have any questions or if I can be of further help, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  It is best to reach me via email:  [email address here].







Sincerely,








Larry Donathan







Larry Donathan








ESL Instructor
